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We made it through the month of June! Hopefully all of our families are getting 
used to our new drop off and pick up procedures. We sure are!  

Dates ​: ​BKCCC CLOSED Friday 7/3 ​ to observe Independence Day   

Saturday 7/4 Happy 4th of July! We would like to wish all of our families a safe 
and happy 4th of July! Enjoy your long weekend with your loved ones!   

New updates from DHS: On June 29th, Breezy Knoll was able to return to our 
normal ratios in each classroom! All of the other guidelines are still status quo 
during Phase 3. 

Friendly reminders:  

● Please do not forget to sign your child in BEFORE you arrive at Breezy 
Knoll each morning. This helps us with a speedy drop off.  

● If you do not see us in the front doorway please call us to get your child.  
● If you have multiple children please call us a minute before you arrive so 

we can have both children ready for you when you pick up.  
● Please come to the bottom of Breezy’s front stairs when picking your child 

up.  
● Send in water clothes (bathing suit, towel and water play shoes) daily. Let 

your child’s teacher know if you would like them sent home daily or 
weekly.  

● Please put sunscreen on your child in the morning. We reapply in the 
afternoon.  

● Please label your child’s extra belongings.  
● If you have any fun summer time books that your child would like to share 

during story time please send them in! Their teacher will be happy to read 
them to their group! 

● Please pay your tuition the Friday before each week. 
● Let us know if you would like to change up your child’s sensory bin. 

 



Fall rosters: If you are planning on sending your child for more or different days 
in the fall please let us know so we can reconfigure our roster. 

Summer Vacation: If you are going on vacation this summer during your child’s 
scheduled days please let us know in advance. This will help us with staffing 
purposes. As stated in our Parent Handbook, you are still responsible for tuition. 

Families who haven’t returned yet: When we closed in March, it was so sudden 
and many items were left behind. Please call and see if your child has any 
belongings here at Breezy- extra clothes, portfolios, diapers or a quiet time bag. 

Families who aren’t holding a spot for the fall: We are filling up and are taking in 
new families at this time.  

 

 


